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April 13, 2020 

 
OLCC Suspends License of Southern Oregon Bar 

 
Sportsman Tavern in Cave Junction Found Violating Governor’s Executive Order  

 

PORTLAND, OR. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission has issued an Order of Immediate License Suspension 
to the licensee of The Sportsman Tavern in Cave Junction.   
 
Acting on information provided to the OLCC, an inspector based at the OLCC Medford regional office traveled to 
Cave Junction on April 9, 2020; the inspector observed several individuals at The Sportsman Tavern allegedly 
violating Governor Brown’s Executive Order 20-07. 
 
The licensee for The Sportsman Tavern is GTBS, LLC; Robert G. McNally; John Edward Kimberly Sanders. 
 
Based on the initial investigation, the OLCC determined there was enough evidence to warrant the immediate 
suspension of the Full On-Premises Commercial (F-COM) license.  The OLCC investigation is continuing, and the 
licensee is entitled to exercise their administrative hearing rights to challenge the OLCC’s actions. 
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